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VEYC to Offer New Design Youth Camp Pin at Fall Meeting 

VIRGINIA ELKS YOUTH CAMP 
OCTOBER FUNDRAISER 

 

 
 

Georgianna Knotts announces a new fundraiser for the VEA Fall Conference at 
Virginia Beach.  She has redesigned a Youth Camp Pin that will be selling there with 
all the funds going to the Youth Camp general fund.  The cost is $5.00 each.  Take 
orders at your lodge and come to the Convention prepared to secure this one of 
a kind soon to be highly sought after collectors pin.  Get yours early.  They will be 
going fast! 
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